BRECCO

April 29, 2021

To Our Valued Customers,

Due to an increase in the costs of raw materials and freight, Brecco will be
implementing the following price increases effective May 17, 2021. All orders placed on
or before May 14, 2021 will be honored at current pricing.

Product Line Increase
Fire Protection Valves, Accessories and Chemicals 5-12%
Flanged Fittings & Flanges 6%

Standard and Lead- Free Valves & Accessories 5-12%
Hangers & Hanger Accessories 6-8%

If you have any questions, please contact a Brecco sales representative. We value our
relationship and appreciate your support.

Thank you for your continued business,

7
Y /4 4
Mitch Bevill

National Sales Manager

800-543-4194 info@brecco.com Brecco.com




